
 

 

Town council called meeting 

                                      Feb. 21, 2025 

Present: Mayor Chris Lelle; Councilmen, Tommy Buchanan, Eric Dailey, Doug Koestel 

and Clerk, Kathy Bridges 

Visitors: Beth Buchanan 

The meeting opened at 3:30 p.m. The council discussed the change of work order on Joseph 

Street which included increasing the length of the pipe and adding riprap to slow the drainage. 

The original cost was $99,983.02. The additional cost would be $7,852. Doug Koestel made the 

motion to approve the change, Eric Dailey seconded and the vote was unanimous. The meeting 

ended at 3:45. 


